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Claypit PTO
● Heather Grimmett, President – ClaypitPTO@gmail.com
● Heidi Seaborg, Vice President
● Tonya Cunningham, Treasurer
● Cathrine Kiernan, Secretary
● Amanda Harpole, Ways and Means
● Melissa Spilman, Past President/Advisor



Family Directory via 
Membership Toolkit:

Register to connect with other families 
in your child’s class

Weekly Claypit E-news:
Stay informed on important 

school and PTO updates 

Claypit PTO on Facebook:
Set your follow settings to ‘see first’ 

so you don’t miss the posts 

Communications: Sign-up to stay informed



Communications: Coming up 
● Room parents will be in touch with your class soon
● Curriculum night on Wed, Sept 23
● Zoom PTO meeting at 7:30pm on Wed, Sept 30
● First PTO newsletter in early October



Key figures at Claypit
● Christie Harvey, Principal
● Rachel Scott, Assistant Principal
● Carol Reynolds, Office
● Tracy O’Rourke, Office
● Noreen D’Amico, Nurse

○ Link to full staff contact list



Key figures in Wayland Public Schools
● Arthur Unobskey, Superintendent
● Parry Graham, Assistant Superintendent
● Richard Whitehead, Student Services
● SEPAC (Special Education Parent Advisory Council)
● Tony Liang, METCO Director

○ Link to Administration contact list



Key figures in Wayland Public Schools (cont.)
● Leisha Simon, Technology
● Melissa Ricci, Transportation
● Cheryl Judd, Food Services

○ Link to Administration contact list



Other helpful links
● Claypit Hill School website
● Claypit Classrooms
● Calendar
● Lunch Menus
● PTO website
● After school community education
● New to Wayland resources



Questions?
How was the first week?

What has gone well?

How can we help?


